
Church Update 

Thank you for your prayers and words of encouragement as we navigate this 
unprecedented situation. We have decided to immediately close access to all 
church sites (300, 301 and house) until further notice. Our support and 
ministry staff will continue to be available on-line. Please email 
staff@calvary.on.ca or you can call 905-433-2960 to leave a message. We will 
continue to monitor these communication channels during our regular 
business hours. For urgent issues, your message will be promptly directed to 
a Pastor.  

Every Sunday our pre-recorded on-line streaming will be shown at 9:00 
am and 11:00 am with a time of worship and teaching. You can watch it 
through our Calvary website or Facebook. Instructions for viewing are 
on the website. 

Please be reminded that we have cancelled all Calvary on-site programs 
(midweek and Sundays) until further notice. This includes children’s 
ministries, choirs, JR High, SR High, Young Adults, CR, Griefshare, 
Ministry to Women, Seniors Ministry and Five Alive.  Our ministry team 
is currently providing many online options daily and throughout the 
week.  Additionally our team members are actively contacting our 
congregation for care and support. Please contact staff@calvary.on.ca 
or call 905-433-2960 for more information about our online programming 
or ministry care support.  

Please uphold our staff and Global Partners in prayer as they minister in this 
challenging time. In particular, several of our staff members are currently in 
self-isolation with various symptoms as per established guidelines. You can 
continue to support our work here and around the globe by giving on-line 
(credit or debit card) through the church app or website. Or contact the office 
for help with pre-authorized donations and e-Transfers.  

Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and 
petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.  And the 
peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your 
hearts and minds in Christ Jesus.” – Philippians 4:6-7
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